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PRESS RELEASE:  

Poll Workers Needed 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – May 6, 2024 
 

For more information contact: 

Kaiti Lenhart, Supervisor of Elections 

Office: (386) 313-4170 

Email: klenhart@flaglerelections.gov 

 

 
 
Are you a civic-minded individual who wants to serve your community? As our county grows, 
so does our family of dedicated, hardworking poll workers. Election poll workers are men 
and women who work at the polling places during Early Voting and on Election Day. They 
are a critical part of the election process!  
 
Help your community vote this year and join the Flagler Elections team. We’re looking for 
more friendly faces interested in serving their community in the 2024 elections! 
 

 

The Elections Office will be hosting two orientation meetings in May.  

 

New Poll Worker Orientation Meetings: 

• May 15, 2024 at 10:00 AM 

• May 17, 2024 at 1:00 PM 

 

Don’t wait to reserve your spot in one of these meetings, space is limited. 

 

Call (386) 313-4170 to RSVP today! 
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